
 

  

 
SHIPPING AGENT’S MEMO  

01-2025  

 

DATE: 3 April 2025       SAM 01-2025 

SUBJECT:  Temporary interruptions to shipping operations on 5 April 2025 
 
 
This Shipping Agents’ Memo is applicable to all Shipping Agents providing services to 
vessels calling at the Port of Fremantle.   

There will be no shipping movements scheduled on 5 April 2025 (Saturday) between 0730 
hours and 1130 hours. During this time Fremantle VTS will have limited monitoring capacity. 

The interruption to shipping is to carry our essential electrical works in preparation for the 
installation of a new Vessel Traffic Service (VTS) radar system at the port.  

VHF communications with VTS will be possible, however with limitations. VTS may be 
contacted by phone during this period 

Fremantle VTS - 0437642540  

Fremantle Scheduling Team - 0417937106 

The electrical works are limited to areas within the Fremantle Ports administration building 
and will not affect other areas of the port. 

We would like to Thank all Port users for their kind appreciation and patience. 

Any queries regarding the above process must be submitted to the email address: 
harbourmaster@fremantleports.com.au  

 
 

 
Capt. Savio Fernandes  
Harbour Master  
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